DEPARTMENT OF
RAILWAYS AND CANA&S
.

J. W. PUGSLEY,
SECRETARY

OTTAWA,  October /{ 1931.

Sir:-

S. S. "Chesterfield"

In reply to your letter of the 8th
instant, I have to advise that it is not desired that
. " registry of the above vessel be continued in Lloyd's.

‘ The survey of the screwshaft will not, therefore, be

required.

I am, Sir,

Your obedient servant,

Secretary.

George Allan, EsQe,
surveyor,
Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
261 sSt.Sacrement Street,
Montreal, P. Q.
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¢ —Irclta a Survey @lso been held on the Machinery of the Ship? o



